Doug Mcintyre

From: Diane Lawson <dlawson@zetec.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 5:51 PM

To: EIS

Cc: Diane Lawson

Subject: RE: EIS Scoping Comment

[CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL]
To Whom It May Concern,

As a Klahanie/Sammamish resident, | support the City of Sammamish moving forward to meet the Growth Management
Hearing Board’s findings and doing the Environmental Impact Study as needed to scope and compete those activities.

Thank you for your efforts.

Concerned Klahanie Resident,

DIANE LAWSON
206.604.6872 (mobile)

DISCLAIMER: Information contained in this message and/or attachment(s) may contain confidential information of
Zetec, Inc. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by return email.

L'information contenue dans ce courriel et/ou son(ses) attachement(s) peut contenir de I'information confidentielle de
Zetec, Inc. Si vous avez recu ce courriel par erreur, veuillez m'en aviser immediatement en repondant a ce courriel.

Please be aware that email communications with members of the City Council, City Commissioners, or
City staff are public records and are subject to disclosure upon request.



